
Item 4 – Suggested District Bylaw Revisions – Budget/Finance Committee 

 

Budget/Finance Committee Members 

Jayson Barfknecht – Chair 
Chris Zeig 
Jeff Kennedy 
 
The Budget/Finance Committee was tasked with reviewing the purchasing and quoting protocols established by the District and 
to make recommendations to the Board for possible revisions to the District Bylaws. The committee met Monday, February 6, 
2023 and has made the following recommendations: 
 
 
It is the recommendation of the Budget/Finance Committee and the General Manager to adopt the above listed revisions to the 
District Bylaws. 






